
From the Hon.Secretary 

St.Andrew’s Church, Tichborne 

c/o Itchen Cottage, Tichborne, Alresford, Hampshire, SO24 0NE 

01962 733414 

 

Brendan Gibbs Esq 

Parish Clerk, Tichborne Parish Council 

15 The Heath 

Denmead 

Waterlooville 

PO7 6JT 

 

16 October 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Brendan 

 

I should be most grateful if you very kindly take this as an application from 

St.Andrew’s for a grant from the Parish Council for the year 2020/21.  The Parish 

Council has been most kind over the years in responding to these requests – the funds 

are most welcome.  In support of this request I include a copy of the Church’s 

accounts for last year.  

 

This year we are undertaking much needed restoration work to the tower roof and 

access steps, and further such work is pending.  The investigation into the wall 

painting mentioned last year is ongoing, and we would also like to continue this, so 

we very much hope the Parish Council will be sympathetic to this request. 

    

With best wishes 

 

Elizabeth Craig-Cooper 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enc.  St.Andrew’s Accounts. 


